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TO: Honorable Members of the Missouri General Assembly
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DATE: April 9, 2024

SUBJECT: Missouri Right to Life’s Position on the Federal Reimbursement Allowance (FRA)

Planned Parenthood has been documented in video to be breaking Missouri laws by taking minors
across state lines and undermining parental rights. They should not be supported with Missouri tax
dollars. Because HB 2634, defunding abortion providers and their affiliates, only passed the House
with 104 votes, Missouri Right to Life asks you to pass HB 2634 through the Senate, and that it be
signed by the Governor before the FRA passes. Because the pro-life language was not added to the
FRA in 2021, pro-life Missouri tax payers have been supporting an organization that destroys innocent
pre-born babies, harms minors and parents in their total disregard for Missouri law.



